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COUNCIL SESSION lg MAY 2‘ 1995 
MOTION CARRIED 
It was moved by Councillor Hendsbee, seconded by Councillor 
Sutherland: 

"THAT HALIFAX COUNTY APPLY TO THE RESOURCE RECOVERY 
FUND FOR FUNDING FOR THE INITIATIVE" 

MOTION CARRIED 
REPORT RE: BEAVER BANK SERVICING 
Councillor Merrigan said last year there was a report on phased 
in servicing for Beaver Bank. He said he was concerned with the 
second phase which was the twinning of a line in Sackville. He 
said he felt those funds would be better spent in putting the 
service in Beaver Bank. 
Mr. Meech said incorporated in the capital program for the next 
few years is the phasing. 
Councillor Merrigan requested that the report be prepared for the 
next council session and further that the report outline where it 
stands on the capital project. 

Mayor Ball requested that for the next meeting Mr. Wdowiak 
provide the list of capital projects and the phasing in reference 
to Beaver Bank. 
Mr. Wdowiak said the next phase cannot proceed until the Mill 
Cove Expansion is completed in 1997. 
Councillor Merrigan said the people in his community want to see 
a proper phasing report. 
TAX CERTIFICATES - COUNCILLOR MCINROY 
Councillor Mclnroy said this has to do with the Caldwell Road 
Storm Sewer Charge and the process of issuing Tax Certificates. 
He said there are some lawyers who do not acquire a tax 
certificate prior to closing a property. some of them get them a 
few weeks or months after the transaction is closed. He said 
there have been some situations of betterment charges pending and 
accounts so coded before a transaction has taken place. 
He said the county is very inconsistent. He said he is asking 
staff to provide a report once things have been finalized with 
regards to timing when accounts will be coded or a caveat will be 
posted and what manner is the county proposing to do that. 
He said there have been some question as to whether in some cases 
staff were aware that sewer laterals also apply to storm sewer.
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He said he would like to have information on what the county is 
proposing to do in the future on that. He said it seems to him 
it might be helpful to advise the barristers society that maybe 
they should do something to remind solicitors of the importance 
of this kind of thing. 
Mayor Ball said perhaps there could be an update for next session 
and Mr. Crooks could prepare a notification to the Barristers 
society on behalf of the Municipality. 
SEWER CHARGES ~ RESERVE LANDS, CALDWELL ROAD - COUNCILLOR MCINROY 
Councillor Mclnroy said he would like to have an update on what 
the county is going to do with regards to collecting the 
outstanding amount from the Millbrook Indian Band. 
Mayor Ball said if there is an update before the next council 
session he will provide it to him and members of the Cole Harbour 
Community Council. 
Information Reports 
It was moved by Councillor Deveaux, seconded by Councillor 
Hendsbee: 

‘THAT THE REPORTS BE RECEIVED" 

MOTION CARRIED 
RDA BOARD COMPOSITION 
It was moved by Councillor Hendsbee, seconded by Councillor 
Deveaux: 

"THAT A COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE BE SCHEDULED TO DISCUSS 
THE COMPOSITION OF THE RDA BOARD" 

MOTION CARRIED 
CLARIFICATION RECEIVED FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT RE: 
APPEAL PANEL NOMINATIONS 
Ms. Dempsey Crossman said this was dealing with clarification 
from the Department of the Environment with regards to nominees 
for the Appeal Panel. 
It was moved by Councillor Giffin, seconded by Councillor Dooks: 

‘THAT COUNCILLOR DAVID MERRIGAN BE NOMINATED AS THE 
REPRESENTATIVE FROM COUNCIL" 

Mr. Meech said he would follow up on having a staff member from
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